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Dear Oregon State Elected Officials,

Please know that passing strong statewide climate policy in 2020 is critically important to me
and my family! We must do all we can, we must take risks and go where we've never gone
before, because it's right, it's the only morally defensible direction to take, so we can look our
descendants in the eye when they ask us whether or not we did our part to avert global climate
chaos.

Thank you for your service,

-- 
Noël Chatroux 
75 Nursery St 
Ashland OR 97520 
541-890-6798
noel@mind.net


